
From: "Jenny Raitt" <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us> 

To: "Thouis \(Ray\) Jones" <thouis@gmail.com> 

Cc: <EBenson@town.arlington.ma.us>, <ABunnell@town.arlington.ma.us>, 

<KLau@town.arlington.ma.us>, <DWatson@town.arlington.ma.us>, 

<MMuszynski@town.arlington.ma.us> 

Date: Tue, 26 Mar 2019 19:01:28 -0400 

Subject: Re: I support Density-Related articles 

Thouis, 

 

Thank you for your comments. 

 

Best, 

Jenny 

 

Jennifer Raitt 

Town of Arlington 

Director of Planning and Community Development 

781-316-3092 

 

> On Mar 26, 2019, at 6:49 PM, Thouis (Ray) Jones 

<thouis@gmail.com> wrote: 

> 

> Hello, 

> 

> I just wanted to register my support for the proposed density-

related rezoning articles, and commend you on the work you all 

put in on them. 

> 

> Thouis Jones 

> Wyman Terrace 

> 

 

mailto:thouis%40gmail.com

